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The Grant County Drainage Board meeting was held March 14, 

2017 in the Grant County Council Chambers.   Vice-Chairman 

Gordon Gough called the meeting to order at 11:01 a.m.  Other 

members present were Richard Cox, Kenney Cates, Pat Pinkerton 

and Grant County Surveyor Jim Todd.  Mark Bardsley was not in 

attendance 
  

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:  

 

Kenny Cates made a motion to approve the February 28, 2017 

minutes as presented; seconded by Richard Cox.  Motion carried 

with support 4-0. 
 

APPROVAL OF CLAIMS:  

Jim Todd reviewed the claims as follows: 
 
Cates Brothers $900.00 Pipe Creek; $143,621.53 in the fund 
Cates Brothers $200.00 Fadley & Owl; -$110.83 in the fund 
 

Pat Pinkerton made the motion to pay the claims as presented.  

Seconded by Richard Cox; motion carried with support 4-0. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:   

Little Creek 

Jim Todd stated that there is nothing new to report and that we will 

do the work needed when the funds become available.  Currently 

the fund is in the red by $5064.00; it is in the red due the interest 

from a loan that was not figured in.  Jim added that most likely the 

work will have to wait until the fall. 
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Little Crane Pond 

There is nothing new to report at this time. 

 

Trenching Ordinance 

There is nothing new to report at this time. 

Gordon Gough did state that on County Road 800 South, where 

they put their cable lines through his brother’s tile; they did come 

out and make the necessary repairs, including replacing the tile 

that was broken.   

 

Hummel Creek 

There is nothing new to report at this time. 

 

Fadley & Owl 

There is nothing new to report at this time. 

 

Thompson Ditch 

Jim Todd stated that he has talked with John Enyeart adding that 

they are about ready to move on the Thompson Ditch.  This will be 

a brushing and then the dredging will be done in the fall.  Jim 

informed the Board that letters were sent out to all the land owners 

informing them of the work that will be done; he never received 

any questions or concerns from any of land owners. 

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

There was no other business to discuss. 

 

OTHER BUSINESS:  

There is no other business to discuss. 

 

ADJOURN: 

Richard Cox made a motion to adjourn at 11:09 a.m.; Seconded by 

Pat Pinkerton, motion carried with support 4-0. 
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The next scheduled meeting to be held is March 28, 2017 at  

11:00 a.m. 
 

 

 

 

 

Minutes recorded by Mary R. Weesner 
    
    
    
    
MMMMinutes approved:inutes approved:inutes approved:inutes approved:    

 
 
  
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________        

Mark BardsleyMark BardsleyMark BardsleyMark Bardsley        

    

                

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________    

Gordon GoughGordon GoughGordon GoughGordon Gough    

        

                    

    ____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________    

Richard CoxRichard CoxRichard CoxRichard Cox            

    

        

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________        

Kenny CatesKenny CatesKenny CatesKenny Cates    

    

    

____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________        
Pat PinkertonPat PinkertonPat PinkertonPat Pinkerton                         


